THE STATE OF THE S

MONTANA STATE SENATE

Senator Theresa Manzella Senate District 44

DURING THE SESSION State Capitol Building PO Box 200500 Helena MT 59620-0500 Phone: (406) 444-4800 leg.mt.gov

February 21, 2021

Mr. Mark Meckler COS Action 5850 San Felipe, Suite 580A Houston, TX 77057 540- 441- 7227

Dear Mr. Meckler,

_	SENDER: COMPLETE THIS SECTION	COMPLETE THIS SECTION ON DELIVERY
	 Complete items 1, 2, and 3. Print your name and address on the reverse so that we can return the card to you. 	A. Signature X S Agent Addressee
	Attach this card to the back of the mailpiece, or on the front if space permits.	B. Received by (Printed Name) C. Date of Delivery
	1. Article Addressed to: Mr Mark Meckler	D. Is delivery address different from item 1?
	COS Action	
	5850 San Felipe 580A Houston, TX 77057	
١.	9590 9402 3381 7227 3588 61	3. Service Type □ Adult Signature □ Adult Signature Restricted Delivery □ Certified Mail Restricted Delivery
	2. Article Number (Transfer from service label)	☐ Collect on Delivery ☐ Collect on Delivery Restricted Delivery ☐ Signature Confirmation™
	7017 2680 0000 6228 5202	iured Mail Signature Confirmation ured Mail Restricted Delivery er \$500)
2	PS Form 3811, July 2015 PSN 7530-02-000-9053	Domestic Return Receipt

As it is your desire to have Montana join in your effort to attain an Article V Convention by submitting an application to Congress for becoming one of the 34 states necessary to meet the threshold, we, the undersigned legislators in Montana, are hereby issuing you a personal invitation to come to Montana, sometime in the month of March 2021, on the date of your choosing, to publicly debate Robert Brown on the issue of Article V.

We can discuss the details of the debate format as you wish, but we would appreciate your commitment to a public debate and a date so that we can begin promoting the event for our Montana public to attend.

We've obtained the support of the Senate President, Mark Blasdel, to hold the event in the Old Supreme Court Chambers. All we lack is your commitment. Please advise ASAP and we'll look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

Senator Theresa Manzella Senate District 44